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Today the Year 2 children and staff had 

a wonderful day at Twycross Zoo learning 

about the habitats of the animals and  

how the animals are adapted to survive  

in the habitats where they live. For  

example : how do penguins survive the extreme cold of the  

Antarctic? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

 

Before and After School Physical Activity Clubs 
 

Children who attend MUST bring PE kit to change 

into which includes appropriate footwear (trainers or 

plimsoles). 
 

Those attending FOOTBALL CLUB MUST bring SHIN 

PADS and FOOTBALL BOOTS or at least a CHANGE 

of TRAINERS. 
 

Those attending HOCKEY CLUB MUST bring SHIN 

PADS and a GUM SHIELD.  
 

Many thanks. 

 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Mon 9th Oct: 3.30- 6.00pm 

Parents’ evening 

Wed 11th Oct: 3.30 -7.30pm 

Parents’ evening 

Fri 13th Oct: Harvest assemblies.  

9.05: Nur/Rec/Y1-2  

2.30: Y3-6 

Mon 16th to Fri 20th Oct Half 

term 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: Chimamanda Deacon 

Miss Carter: Zayan Chowdhury 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Edie-Rose Driver 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Hashvini Kuhenthiran 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Irene Maria Jiby 

Miss Master: Erik Lewis 

Mr Sorby: Abirami Sreejith Nair 

Mrs McCulloch: Deon Tom 

Mrs Edwards: Zara Tiero 

Miss Stone: Darci Curtis 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex:  Renae Harris 

Mr Smith: Richard Plunge 

Mr Bradshaw: Miral Varu 

Galaxy: Samuella Madzivire 

Superstars: Taylor Burden 

PE awards: Joan Ukpong, Nevaeh-Rose Thornton 

6Rs Reflective Ross this week are: 

Mrs Park: Brianna Smith 

Miss Carter: Aimy Jobin 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Hanna Sijo 

Mrs Westwood/MissBrooksbank: Anastasia Belova 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Oliver Scrivener  

Miss Master: Daryl Mbakop 

Mr Sorby: Oliver Attkinson 

Mrs McCulloch: Ada Stephens 

Mrs Edwards: Adam Ramzan 

Miss Stone: Amjed Khalafalla 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Nicodem Maciejewski 

Mr Smith: Matilda Alcott Henfrey 

Mr Bradshaw: Salma Jalloh 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Theo Glover 

Miss Carter: Kohen White 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Nethan Sudhin 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Luna-Rose Stafford 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Joan Ukpong 

Mr Sorby: Ameya Akhil 

Mrs Mc Culloch: Ariella Sherrard 

Mrs Edwards: Gunreet Mann 

Miss Stone: Gautham Nair 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Aron Akhil 

Mr Smith: Bella-Rose Lewis 

Mr Bradshaw: Albert Aju 

Special Guests: Theo Payne, Luca Keeber 

Best sitters: Rudi Thompson, Destiny Spilane 

Attendance class winners this week:   

Mr Bradshaw’s class 100%!!! Miss Carter’s Eagles class.  

 

Daily Mile 

Winners: Miss Master’s class 

Y3:  Daryl    Y4: Joseph    Y5: Casey, Jayden, Tristan 

Y6: Olly, Maryan 

This girl can: 1st Maryan; 2nd Natalie; 3rd Daya  

Year 4 Welcome Event 

10 year4 children attended a physical activity 

event at Goals today (Friday). 

As you can see, they had great fun! 

 

             Can you help? 
 

We would welcome donations of new or nearly 

new underwear (pants) to use when pupils 

have accidents. Please drop them in at the  

school office. 

 

Many thanks. 



 

 

Family Outdoor Activity Event. 

Well done to all the families who braved the rain and completed all the activities. They 

collected loads of litter, despite the fact children litter pick every week! 

They all had great fun in the Forest School, building shelters. 

Mr Sorby organised a great orienteering course and Mrs Ciftci got soaked organising 

basketball and other fun games on the playground.  

It was well worth it though and everyone enjoyed hot dogs and cake afterwards…. Well 

deserved.       

 

Thank you to Ela, Miss Stone, Mr Sorby, Mrs Ciftci, Mrs Wakeling, Mrs Furborough and Miss 

Williams who helped me organise it.  

                       
 

 

                   
                                 


